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Lane, Roger

From: Richard Steeves <coot42@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:45 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Subject: Re: Invasion of Applewood Hill by a franchised day-care center

Please pass along my email to the ZLR committee. 
I have a time conflict regarding the meeting, so I won’t be present. 

Thank you,  Richard 
 
Richard Steeves 
Madison, WI 53719  
rethinkingnuclear.org 
 
 
 
 
 

On Oct 18, 2021, at 9:41 AM, Lane, Roger <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> wrote: 
 
Would you like to send any information to the ZLR Committee or would you like to speak at the 
meeting? 
  
Roger Lane 
Dane County Zoning Administrator 
  
  

From: Richard Steeves <coot42@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:33 AM 
To: Lane, Roger <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> 
Cc: Elyane Steeves <elyane.steeves@gmail.com> 
Subject: Invasion of Applewood Hill by a franchised day‐care center 
  

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact Helpdesk at 266-
4440 if unsure 

  

Dear Roger Lane, 
  
My wife and I have enjoyed living in quiet Applewood Hill for 41 years. 
We would like to keep it that way, and we object to the apparently underhanded way  
that Peggy Dean was persuaded to sell her home to a franchised day-care center. 
  
Please consider the rights and preferences of 40 families on Applewood Hill over  
the profit margins of Ms. Tuttle and her group. 
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Thank you in advance for your kind consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Richard and Elyane Steeves 
  
Richard Steeves 
Madison, WI 53719  
rethinkingnuclear.org 
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